
MELROSE YOUTH BASKETBALL 
 
The Melrose Recreation Department will be offering a modified version 
of Melrose Youth Basketball this winter!  Online registration will be 
open by the end of next week, and participants will have a 2-3 week 
window to register. Space is limited! State guidelines will be followed to 
ensure the safety of all participants and staff.  Please be on the lookout 
for this announcement by next week on our website and email. 
 
Looking forward to being back on the court! 
 
-          Rec Staff 
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